
Lockport Juniors Newsletters 
 
Weeks 7 & 8    September 23—October 4, 2024 
 
Fall Fun! 

INTRODUCING: Ee, Ff 
 
 

LANGUAGE: 
 
Fall is here and we 
have so much to 
discuss.  For the next 
2 weeks, the children 
will learn about the 
season of fall.  We 
have songs to sing 
and books to read.  
The letters Ee and Ff 
will be introduced 
along with their 
phonetic sounds and 
words that begin with 
it.   
 
We have a new Fable 
to read; The Hare 
and The Tortoise 
 
Lastly, we will 
introduce a reading 
story.  The words to 
this story are: Run, 
run, Taffy, Apple. 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We are going to 
introduce the seasons 
bin (feel free to bring 
in fall items you find). 
We have apple 
graphing and a science 
project to enjoy.  The 
children will get to go 
on an outdoor Fall 
scavenger hunt.  
Lastly, we will 
continue to work off 
the shelves on the 
“jobs” that we have 
already introduced. 
The children are 
getting very good at 
reciting the days of the 
week and the months 
of the year.  We are 
counting all the way to 
20.  Have your child 
practice on their way 
to school! 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Ee and Ff readiness 
papers will be 
completed this week.  
These papers are done 
using pencil and 
proper pencil grips.  
We will write  the 
letters Ee and Ff and 
learn words that go 
with them.   
 
We will also work on 
our art skills as we 
build a scarecrow and 
work on other Fall 
projects.  We use 
different materials to 
strengthen the 
children’s little hands. 
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
Avyn Bruno will be 
the star student! 
 
 
On Thursday, 
September 26, we 
will celebrate Johnny 
Appleseed Day. 
 
 
Everyone is settling 
into the school 
routine.  Please let us 
know if you have any 
questions regarding 
your child. 
 
 
DIAL screening will 
be done on Tuesday 
and Wednesday (9/24 
& 9/25) for children 3 
years and up. 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great 2 weeks!     
 

Mrs. Denise and Miss Ruby 


